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HAPPENING THIS WEEK: 

MONDAY:        10:00am Prayer Meeting 

WEDNESDAY:  10:00am Bible Study  

 6:30pm Prayer Meeting 

SATURDAY: 8:00am Men’s Breakfast 

MEN’S BREAKFAST: The men’s monthly 
breakfast will resume this Saturday,  
September 9th, from 8-9am.  Bring a 
neighbor, friend or coworker and join us 
for some great food, fellowship and faith 

building conversations.  We are looking for two men each month  
to help prep, cook and serve the breakfast.  If you are interested 
in assisting please see Paul Hernandez. 

CHURCH PICNIC:  Join us after church 
next Sunday, September 10th, at Van  
Buren Park for a church picnic.  The  
Fellowship and Outreach Committee will  
be providing hot dogs and hamburgers. 

In order to have a variety of side dishes, there is an online  
sign up to RSVP for the picnic and select the item(s) you want  
to bring.  See the events page on our church website to sign up 
or click on the picnic picture in the app.  If you are not online, 
please just bring a favorite dish to pass.  We will start serving  
at 1:30pm.  All are welcome. 

BAPTISM: For those interested in  
being baptized there will be a meeting  
on Thursday, September 14th, at 
6:30pm here at the church.  The  
baptismal service will be on Sunday, 
October 1st. 

FALL LADIES BIBLE STUDIES:  
There are two new Ladies Bible 
Studies starting this Fall.  The 
Wednesday morning study will 
return this Wednesday,  
September 6th, at 10am.   

They will be studying the Women of the Old Testament followed  
by the Women of the New Testament.  Contact Toots Cooper at 
bobbiebells1948@gmail.com to join this study.  The Monday 
evening bible study will be starting a new study on September 
11th, from 6:30-8pm using the book “Life Lessons from Acts”  
by Max Lucado.  This study will run for 12 weeks.  Please let  
Lynn Hannon know at lkhannon10@gmail.com if you will be  
attending the evening study. 

CWC SEWING CIRCLE: A new monthly 
sewing group will begin on Thursday, 
September 28th, from 10am to 2pm.  
Bring your sewing machine, tools and 
lunch and share a time of fellowship.  
You’re welcome to work on personal  
projects or help construct pencil bags for 
the Operation Christmas Child boxes. If 

planning to attend or have questions, contact Kathy Weller. 

MEN’S SMALL GROUP: A new men’s 
small group study, “Every Man a  
Warrior” will be beginning on Wednes-
day nights this Fall.  It will meet from 
6:30-7:45pm from September 20th  
to November 10th.  See Paul  

Hernandez for more information. 

Every Man 
a Warrior 

Study 



Children’s Ministries Provided downstairs during 
the Sunday Morning Worship Service: 

Children 5 and Under …………………………………2’s and 3’s Room 

Junior Church for Grades 1-5*………………………..CW Kidz Room 

*Junior Church children will be dismissed 
from the sanctuary before the sermon 

Churchtime Workers Next Week (9/10) 

2’s & 3’s room ……………………...…………………..Stacey Hauswirth 

4’s & 5’s room ………………………………………………..Tiffany Loftus 

Junior Church...................................................Beth DeWeese 

Greeters .……………………………………………..Paul & Sandy Hilliard 

Back Door Greeter ……………………………………………...Scott Spier 

* Please note our service is streamed live on Facebook.  If you do not want  
to potentially be on camera, please sit near the back half of the sanctuary.   

stay connected  

Website: www.communitywesleyanchurch.com 

Office Hours: Tuesday - Friday 8:30am - Noon  or by appointment 

To Contact Pastor Carl:  

phone 315-638-2222 or email  

carlchapman@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

To Contact the Church Office:  

phone 315-635-3501 or email  

office@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

To Contact Jennifer Lewis (Media Director):  

email jennlewis@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/BvilleCWCChurch 

MISSED THE SERVICE?  Our church service is aired on Spectrum  
Digital channel 98 and Verizon channel 30 at 5pm on Saturdays & 
Sundays.  Videos of recent services are also on our church website. 

Scan to download  
our App  

 

 

prayers & praises 

MEGA BUBBLE MAN SHOW:  
Save the date!  On Wednesday, 
September 20th, at 6:30pm  
we will be welcoming the Mega  
Bubble Man to CWC for a FREE 
family fun night.  This will be a  

kick off event for this school year’s CW Kidz.  All are invited.   
Refreshments to follow the show.  See Debbie Lewis with ?’s. 


